

Cir/01/RIAW/24-25

2nd April 2024

Dear Parents

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Wagholi!!

We welcome you to the Academic Year 2024-25.

Our Vision is

"To nurture future-ready global citizens who positively and responsibly impact the world" Our Mission is

To be the leading K12 institution

WHICH

encourages learners to realise their true potential to become critical thinkers and compassionate leaders

THROUGH

- inspiring educators
- a safe and enabling environment
- an innovative learner-centred pedagogy

Ryan International Academy wishes to make the academic year interesting and a fulfilling one for our learners and parents. The school aims to produce global citizens by providing exposure to global standards of learning besides maintaining the local essence so that all stakeholders are aligned to the same goals and standards set by the school and by living up to them consciously. The school provides a holistic learning experience to the students by engaging them in **innovative learner centred experiential learning**, various programmes under the **Ikigai Centre for Learning** and a multitude of sports through the **Sports Centre of Excellence**. We endeavour to imbue our learners with **21**st **century skills** to prepare them to face the challenges and rise up to suit the global standards.

As Ryanites, our learners should have human values such as, kindness, empathy, tolerance, accommodation, patience, perseverance and hard work. All the important stakeholders in school model this. While the most critical skills, cooperation, collaboration, communication and critical thinking: the teaching-learning process effortlessly, caters to all of these. **Health, Safety and Child Protection** is an integral part of the school system.

The school is also equipped to overcome challenges that come our way. A dedicated team of academic staff and support staff will be trained every year and the team will work tirelessly to ensure effective implementation of all programmes every academic year.

We shall establish and maintain a strong parent-school connect by sharing information through circulars, newsletters, Parent App, mails, calls and diary notes. We will keep this connect strong by sharing all the proceedings at school.

Assessments are an integral part of every teaching- learning process. So, please prepare your wards for tests and exams conducted periodically and track his/ her performance. For monitoring the same, we would urge you to attend parent-teacher meetings at school and support us by considering the feedback seriously and working on it. Collectively, we can contribute and influence the development of the child at school.

While wishing the children all the best for the year ahead, I welcome you to Ryan International Academy family and look forward to working with each one of you! Let us work together to make the best things happen to our children!

I sincerely wish that the time spent in school will be a positive experience for your children and prepares them to face the challenges they encounter in the course of their lives and handle them well

Thank You,

Best Regards,

Principal